
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS

OFFICE CLOSING

The Charter Township of Northville Administrative Offices will be closed on Monday, January 20, 2019 in obser-
vance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day.   The offices will re-open at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, January 21, 2019.

POLICE & FIRE EMERGENCY SERVICES WILL REMAIN AVAILABLE

Marjorie F. Banner, Clerk
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